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January 11, 2013
MEMORANDUM

TO:  
 CTE Teachers who attended AVID Strategies in 2012
FROM:        Sheryl Williams, Coordinator

                     Career Technical Education Coordinator 

RE:              AVID Training
The CTE Department is collaborating with AVID on additional training on AVID.  This will take place on:
February 13, 2013

Marriott Uptown

2101 Louisiana NE

505-881-8000
8:00am-2:30pm

It will be a continuation of AVID Strategies and its connection with CTE.  You will continue to explore the rigors of academic and writing assignments in a CTE class, for example; how do you analyze arguments and structure of specific reading strategies in a CTE class.

Please fill out the registration form, fax or send it into Irma.  This training is a continuation of the last training.  Please bring your book with you.  Please bring the lesson plan you developed after the last training, materials you used, and any evidence you gathered and student work samples.  This will be shared with your group when you discuss how well it worked with students.  Please request your leave slip, and have it signed by your principal and sent it in to my office.  You must RSVP to Irma at 505-855-5284, in order that we have an accurate count for lunch.

See you on the 13th.  If you have any questions, please call 855-5284.
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